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The Philippines warmly welcomes the delegation of Sudan to the 2nd cycle of the UPR process.
The Philippines notes the various legislative and institutional initiatives undertaken by Sudan to promote fundamental freedoms and protect human rights of its people such as the issuance of the Anti-Human Trafficking Act of 2014, the Freedom of Information Act of 2015, the Act Establishing the Educational Professions Council of 2014 and the Asylum Act of 2014. 
We also acknowledge the formation of specific institutional mechanisms and strategies to protect human rights, such as the National Human Rights Commission, the National Committee for Combating Human Trafficking and the National Plan to Promote Human Rights in Sudan 2013-2023.

As a fellow climate change vulnerable country, the Philippines is fully cognizant of the adverse impact of climate change on the full and effective enjoyment of human rights and the people of Sudan. We call on the international community to continue assisting Sudan with its climate change migration and adaptation action plans.

The Philippines urges Sudan to continue taking positive steps to address the persistent allegations of human rights concerns in areas of health care, water, education, food and transport.  
The Philippines makes the following recommendations:
1. Consider ratifying the ICRMW, ILO Convention No. 189 and other international human rights treaties to which it is not yet a state party; and
2. Step up efforts to draft and implement a comprehensive Human Rights Action Plan that will serve as framework for the implementation of its human rights policies and programs.
Finally, Mr. President, we wish Sudan a successful review. I, thank you.
